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Cathedral Square Walkway to open one last day

Release Date: 19 December 2011

The Cathedral Square Walkway will be open for one last pedestrian opportunity this Saturday,
Christmas Eve.

Another 19000 people used the walkway over the weekend just gone, slightly down on the
numbers on previous weekends.

On Christmas Eve the walkway will be open for a shorter amount of time, with the first entry at
9am and the last intake at 3pm.

The walkway follows the lowest risk route in the area, but CERA's advice remains that given the
potential for danger, people should wear sturdy shoes and carry ID on their body rather than in a
bag.

More information on the Cathedral Square Walkway »

This announcement was originally published on cera.govt.nz and beehive.govt.nz


http://cera.govt.nz/cbd-red-zone/cathedral-square-walkway

